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Cedric Wilson Esq.

Chairman, Standing Committee A

Northern Ireland Forum for Political Dialogue
Third Floor

Interpoint

20 - 24 York Street

BELFAST BT15 1AQ

TLL?.AM Ai vaster bs pabed we o He
Thank you for your letter of 18 July. The-Prime-Minister has seen the report

produced by Standing Committee A and noted your comments.

noum uvk)

\ Pe Mowlam
I understand that @e&ecretary-ef&ate-reeenﬂy discussed the report in a meeting

with the Chairman of the Forum, Mr Gorman, and said that she would write to him

when work on the Government’s proposed leglslatlon on parades has advanced. &

Showld
-beheve—ﬂa-a-t'ﬁns eeupse—ef—&eaeﬂxw&}-prowde the-most- constructive response to the

report produced by your committee. Jn-the-cireumstanees;-the-Prime-Minister-does
—not-feel-that-a-meeting-with-a-delegation-from-the-Committee ts necessary—

Ltrs J Holmes




